
 
 

 
            
 
 

WEST BAY SANITARY DISTRICT 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 

NOTICE IS GIVEN pursuant to Sections 5473, et. seq. of the California Health and 

Safety Code that the District Board of West Bay Sanitary District has, by general 
regulation, elected to collect its charges for sewer services for FY 2024-2025 on the tax 
roll in the same manner as general taxes and will cause to be filed with its Secretary a 
written report containing a description of each parcel of real property receiving sanitary 
sewer service from the District and the amount of the charge for each parcel. 
 

NOTICE IS FURTHER GIVEN that on Wednesday evening, July 10, 2024 at the 

hour of 7:00 p.m. at the meeting room located at the District’s offices, located at 500 
Laurel Street, Menlo Park, CA or by Zoom: 
https://us06web.zoom.us/j/88049883500?pwd=mikZ13pa6DMszYGcWd69PLvnCXR8jB
.1  Meeting ID: 880 4988 3500 Passcode: 305032 
 
 
The District Board will conduct a Public Hearing to hear and consider all protests and 
objections, if any, to the report. 
 
Anyone wishing to address the District Board concerning these matters may do so in 
writing at or before the date of the Public Hearing or may be heard at the time of the 
Board’s meeting. 
 
 
Dated: May 22, 2024 

 
 
 
 
 
 
        /s/ Sergio Ramirez  
        Sergio Ramirez 
        General Manager 
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